Providing stability for young children during their time of crisis — one hug, one encouraging word, one day at a time.

Michael A. Monette
Move Solutions

1473 Terre Colony Court
Dallas 75212

Dear Mr. Monette:

John Wayne once said, “I am a demonstrative man, a baby picker-upper, a hugger and a
kisser--that's my nature.” If only The Duke had lived to see Jonathan’s Place, a home where the
most helpless among us can heal their wounds one day, one hug at a time. Thank you for
picking up where he left off.

I would like to sincerely thank you and your staff for your support of the 6™ Annual
Jonathan’s Place Golf Classic. The event was a great success and in no small part thanks to the
contributions of folks like you. Your kindness and support not only put food on the table and
roof over the heads of the children of Jonathan’s Place, but also let these children know that they
are not forgotten and that our community is behind them. For this we are truly grateful.

We sent a package for you with Scott Senese of towels, a shirt and hat from the event. If
you would like more towels, please let us know. I look forward to meeting you someday.

Sincerel ¥,

< s Javier Martinez

o -

P.0. Box 140085 e Dallas, Texas 75214 ¢ www.kidnet.org ¢ corporate: 214 827 9595 e fax: 214 827 1918 e residential facility: 214 827 3828 e fax: 214 827 0223



